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Office of the Secretary 
November 10, 2014 

 
Marcia Van Lentn 
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania  
 
Re: In the Matter of Made in the USA Brand, LLC 
  File No. 142 3121, Docket No. C-4497  
 

Thank you for commenting on the Federal Trade Commission’s proposed consent agreement in 
the above-referenced proceeding.  The Commission has considered your comment and placed it on the 
public record pursuant to Rule 4.9(b)(6)(ii) of the Commission’s Rules of Practice, 16 C.F.R. § 
4.9(b)(6)(ii). 

 
In your comment, you state that products marked “‘Made in America’ should ONLY be made in 

America,” and 

http://www.ftc.gov/os/fedreg/1997/december/%20971202madeinusa.pdf

